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Dear Zara, 
 
I suspect that the answer will be " we don't know yet" but in the light of recent government announcements, if 
there is a requirement to address The Island Plan once more then I would be grateful if you could note that we 
would wish to be reallocated to that plan after being initially accepted and then omitted in the final version. 
 
Many thanks and good luck. 
 
kind regards 
Paul Heathcote 




